
CEDD to suspend some public services
from tomorrow

     In light of the latest developments of COVID-19, the Civil Engineering
and Development Department announced today (February 3) that the following
public services will be suspended from tomorrow (February 4) until further
notice:

     (1) the Civil Engineering Library;
     (2) in-person applications for dumping licences and sand removal
permits; and
     (3) the Permit and Licensing Office of the Mines Division. 

     The CEDD will closely monitor the epidemic situation and review the
arrangement in due course. 
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